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Meeting WAS held via ZOOM: o=

CALL IN:
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FEBRUARY 23, 2021
10:00 AM

Chairman Carole Slattery called the meeting to order at 10:03 AM and
called the roll immediately after: The following members were present:
Janet DiTarando, Pat lamonaco, Carole and Edward Slattery, Maryann

Hopowiec, Patty Noblet, Ron Kane and Wes Shorts. Also in attendance:

Town Council member Bill Campbell and Director Maureen Gabriele.
Missing from the meeting was Bill Tyler and Roxann Lannan.

PUBLIC FORUM: The public did not attend the meeting either in
person or via the ZOOM information. No public comment was received.

APPROVE MINUTES: The minutes for the January 26, 2021 meeting
were approved as amended. A motion was made by Wes Shorts and
seconded by Pat lamonaco and moved by unanimous vote.

SECRETARY’S REPORT: No report.

TREASURER’S REPORT: The Treasurer’s Report was presented by
Wes Shorts. The ending balance as of January 29, 2021 was $41,430.50.
(The Senior Center Endowment was $40,840.39, the Bank Balance was

$585.00 and interest paid during the month was $5.18). Janet DiTarando




made a motion to approve the report and it was seconded by Pat lamonaco.
The motion passed by unanimous vote.

COMMITTEE REPORTS: None

DIRECTOR’S COMMENTS: Maureen Gabrielle, Director, COVID
Clinics; Call Center activities at the Center. Program Report consisted of a
run down of special activities such as Super Bowl drive-thru; Presidential
Pie. Taxes have begun. We are running Blood Drives from the Center for
the Town as well. New Programs are being worked on and will be shared in
the newsletter.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Chairman Slattery delayed her report until
the end of the meeting.

OLD BUSINESS: No Report

NEW BUSINESS: No Report

At the conclusion of the business, Maureen Gabriele, Director brought
the staff out in front of the Board to receive a very much deserved certificate
of appreciation for all their hard work and devotion to the senior population.
The certificates were read aloud and the Recording Secretary was directed to
bring copies to Administration for inclusion in the personnel files of the staff
members present.

ADJOURNMENT : Adjournment was moved by Wes Shorts and
seconded by Pat lamonaco. The motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Wheelock
Recording Secretary



